2. Januar 35.

Dear Miss Moon.

Many thenks for sending me through Prof. Gunn the answer
to some questions, 1 had on the Aniba-materisl in Philadelphia.
The only important demand I still h&@a, is; is,rbﬁﬁgﬁggge
to send me a coloured copy of the Stela of Meri (E 11367). I
shauld like very much to publish a coloured plate of it in
the publicatien of Aniba, as the Stela is one of the wmost
imteresting objects found. I em sure the Musewm has a painter
who is accustomed to the Egyptian style and can dc it pro-
rerly.

There are a few small matters still outstanding, which
I am writing to you about later. I thank you for alil your

kindness. With best greetings




